
   

 
Luxembourg, 28 January 2021 

 

Scientific Committee on Health, Environmental and Emerging Risks 

(SCHEER) 

Working Group on safety of breast implants in relation to anaplastic 

large cell lymphoma (BIA-ALCL) 

 

Meeting date: 20 January 2021 

 

Minutes 

 

1. Welcome and apologies, approval of the agenda and declaration of interests 

 

The Chair welcomed the participants; five apologies were received. 

 

The agenda was adopted without change.  

 

The Chair invited participants to declare any interest regarding matters on the 

agenda. None of the participants declared any interest conflicting with the matters 

on the agenda. 

 

2. List of points discussed  

 

 

2.1. Discussion on contributions for PC 

 

The SCHEER WG continued working on the comments received during the public 

consultation. It will proceed in the same way in the following meeting in order to 

address all the questions received. 

 

 

3. Any Other Business 

 

Next meetings of the SCHEER WG is planned for the 5 February 2021. 

 

The plan is to address all the comments received during the public consultation and 

have the final version of the Opinion presented at the SCHEER Plenary of 3-4 

March 2021. 

 

Delays may occur in view of the COVID-19 crisis limitations. 

 


